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1. Financial contribution for your internship abroad 
If you decide to do your internship abroad and the internship will last at least 30 days, you may utilise 
the financial contribution from the faculty, amounting up to EUR 1,000. The contribution will be 
awarded based on your CGPA as follows:  
CGPA 1.0   - 1.50 - EUR 1,000 
CGPA 1.51 - 2.30 - EUR 500 
CGPA 2.31 and above - EUR 250  
Only internships, which are required by the curriculum can be considered for the contribution. 
The contribution will be paid out upon completion of your internship and only once during the entire 
period of your studies. Applications for the contribution must be submitted to the Student 
Department by 15th October 2015. 
Further information available on: 
www.lf.upol.cz/en/groups/studying/master-degree-programmes/general-medicine/internships-
abroad/ 
 
2. Internships in the United States 

Palacký University received an offer from United Medical Rotations (UMR) which provides 

customized clinical clerkships for international students in the United States. The price is $400 per 

week per student.  

For more information, please visit their website: www.unitedmedicalrotations.com 

3. Emergency numbers 

We would like to remind you that in case of emergency, you should immediately contact the Police at 

158 or 112. 

 

4. Erasmus+ selection procedure 2015/2016 

In total 39 students (among them 4 students from the English programmes) applied for the Erasmus+ 

selection procedure, which took place on February 19, 2015. As a result, 30 students of the Czech 

programmes and 2 international students will spend a part of the next academic year at foreign 

universities. For the list of selected students, please visit the faculty website. 

 

5. Study evaluation  

Students of the English programmes will have a chance to evaluate their studies at Palacký. 

Evaluation questionnaires will be available at the end of this academic year.  
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6. Student research projects 

Students participating in the student research projects must submit all required documents (abstract, 

poster and popularization text) by April 10, 2015. The student’s scientific conference will take place 

on May 12, 2015.  

 

7. Graduation ceremony 

The final year students will solemnly conclude their studies at the graduation ceremony on June 22, 

2015.  

 

8. Ball for medical students 

The student organization “Spolek mediků” will be holding a ball at Clarion Congress Hotel on March 

21, 2015. For further details, contact the student organization. 

 

9. Problems in Neředín 

Problematic behaviour of some students at the Neředín dorms has been reported to the Faculty. We 

are taking all necessary steps to resolve this situation.   

 

 

Useful links: 

Magazine of Palacký University: 
http://www.upol.cz/fileadmin/user_upload/english/zurnal_leden2015_eng_web.pdf 
 
Study and Examination Code of Palacký University in Olomouc: 
http://www.lf.upol.cz/fileadmin/user_upload/dokumenty/2013/Consolidated_Version_of_Study_an

d_Examination_Code_of_PU_as_of_9_july_2013.pdf 

Dean’s Guideline to Study and Examination Code: 
http://www.lf.upol.cz/fileadmin/user_upload/LF/Sylaby_LF/Bila_knizka_anglicka/2014_Dean_s_Dire

ctive_to_SEC_UP.pdf 

 

If you have any comments or just want to contribute to the newsletter (we are planning “Students’ 

Corner” in the next issue), please contact the Student Department by April 30, 2015 at the latest. 

 

 
 


